Progress Report
Week of January 24, 2005

Current Focus:

· Finalize Prototypes
· Design R2 system

· Deploy environment

· Garnish Requirements

· Mid-Project Presentation
Recent Changes:
· Database Design

· Minutes Postings
Summary:

Recently we slipped schedule a lot. The team is investing a lot of time to make up for it. Currently, Nick Mancuso is working on the final iterations of the prototypes while the rest of the team proofs them. Along side this Greg, JP, and Nick Stroh are designing the internal system. JP is designing the presentation tier, Greg is designing the business logic tier, and Nick Stroh is designing the bridge that will occur between the two. JP and Greg are currently working to build a test environment to better define the deployment environment which the application will exist within. Our team has also started preparing for our mid-quarter presentation. Each member of the team is compiling information for a given set of topics. We have so far chosen Nick Mancuso to be presenting for our team. There will also be one other person presenting which has yet to be decided. Our team will present on Thursday February 17th at 5:45PM in the CIMS building, room number 2230.
Shaun is currently reworking the entity database design. The previous design had some minor flaws which would have made some things difficult for us in the long run. Also as per request of our customer, our requirements document is receiving a subtle face lift which will emphasize the key facets within each section. Another change to our previous system is that our meeting minutes will now be posted on our public subversion repository. This allows us to more easily update the content without having to edit the website directly. 
